
Tracy, Mary

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 11:44 AM

To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: Proposed Changes to Criminal Court Rules

From: Martin, Deric A. [mailto:DAMARTIN@spokanecounty.org]
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 11:37 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Proposed Changes to Criminal Court Rules

To whom it may concern,

I adopt in full the points raised by Mr. Dan Satterberg, King County Prosecuting Attorney, in his letter of April 19, 2019.
The principle of separation of powers is at play here, with the Court proposing rules that would greatly affect the
executive branch without the benefit of adequate debate, study, testimony, or other measures to assess the cost and

efficacy of the proposed changes.

I urge the Court to reject the proposed changes to the criminal rules.

Thank you,

Deric Martin

Deputy Prosecuting Attorney
Spokane County Prosecutor's Office
Special Assault Unit
1100 West Mallon Avenue

Spokane, WA 99260-0270
Phone: (509)477-2850
Fax: (509)477-6450
damartin@spokanecountv.orq
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This message is intended solely for the use of the person to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential or privileged
information. If you receive this message in error, please return it to the sender imediately and delete the message and any attachments
from your machine without further copying or dissemination. Thank you.


